
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 Curriculum Overview 

 

Science – Animals including 

Humans 

Nutrtition  

Food Labels  

Skeletons 

Human Skeletons  

Muscles  

 

 

Music  

Pulse and Metre  

Timbre 

 

Computing  

Word Order  

Returned Results  

Saving and Sharing  

Communication Online  

Digital Privacy  

Being Responsible  

PSHE 

 

Art – Autumn 

Drawing leaves in pencil  

Drawing leaves in colour 

Printing leaf patterns  

Making paper leaves 

Drawing pumpkins  

Painting vegetable skins 

French – Getting to Know You 

Hello    What's your name? 

How are you?   Goodbye 

Numbers 0-10   How old are you? 

English 

Gorilla by Anthony Browne  

Maths 

Numbers to 1000 

1s, 10s, 100s 

Comparing and ordering 

Adding and subtracting  

Geography – The UK 

Countries and Cities 

  

Rivers and Seas  

 

Around the Countries  

 

Hills and Mountains  

 

How London Grew  

 

Our Changing Nation  

RE 

What does it mean to be a Christian in 

Britain today?  

 



 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 

Cycle 1 Newsletter 

 
PE Timetable 

 PE Activity Uniform 

Tuesday  Dance  White t-shirt, black 

shorts, pumps or 

trainers 

Wednesday  Hockey  White t-shirt, black 

shorts, pumps or 

trainers 
 

Home Learning 

Spelling homework will be sent home on a Monday and tested on 

a Friday. We do not require this to be returned to school.  

Year 3 will be working hard this year on times tables, please support 

your child by working on the ones they find difficult. We will also 

complete a times table challenge every Tuesday.  

Reading books will be changed when needed for free readers and 

every Thursday for book band readers. It is expected that your child 

is reading aloud each night at home.  

 

Important Diary Dates 

Any upcoming dates for Year 3 will be sent via a text.  

 

Teacher’s Message 

Welcome back to a new year at Brentnall; I hope that everyone has had 

a lovely summer break and is ready to start their learning journey in Key 

Stage 2. I would like to welcome your child to Panda Class. This year your 

teacher will be Miss Gorton. Also working in Year 3 will be Miss Byrne and 

Mrs. Anderton.   

 

We have a very exciting year ahead of us with your child’s well-being at 

the forefront of our priorities. Any questions please do not hesitate to ask, I 

will be at the classroom door in the mornings and after school 

Miss Gorton  

  

 

Keep up to date with everything 

Brentnall related on our Twitter page:

 


